Dear Families,

We welcome you to Calypso Elementary School and are very excited about
sharing your child’s kindergarten year with them this fall. We have compiled
this list of items your child will need for school this coming year. Many of
these items will go on sale in the summer. Some of these items will be for
your child’'s personal use and some will be kept in the classroom for all of us
to share. Your child will need:

2 boxes of 24 count CRAYOLA crayons

1 box of Crayola skin colored crayons

6 Elmer’s purple disappearing glue sticks

2 boxes of tissues

1 pair of Fiskar’s blunt tip kid scissors

White card stock paper

1 box of gallon and/or quart size freezer bags

1 backpack large enough to fit a standard 1” binder (the binder and a folder
will be provided for your child)

1 set of durable HEADPHONES with a heavy duty cord (no ear buds)
Lysol wipes, Lysol spray and/or hand sanitizer

Thank you very much for sending in these items on the first day of school. We
appreciate your support and look forward to a wonderful, learning-filled

¢

year!

Mrs. Mengel and Mrs. Venable



